Dear Seniors and Parents/Guardians,

Class of 2022! We want to welcome you back to North Hunterdon! The next year will go by quickly but we
will be here for you with anything you need. Make sure to reach out to us if you have any questions about
scheduling, personal conflicts, extra-curricular activities, or just have something on your mind that you
need to discuss.

Parents/Guardians of our Class of 2022 - If you have any questions always feel free to reach out to me so
we can discuss the needs of your student.

Like last year, we will be sending emails with important information. However, this year it will be
bi-monthly instead of weekly. All new information will be at the top of the email and anything that is
recurring will be in the latter part of the email.

The counselors will be coming into English classes on Thursday, September 9 and Friday, September 10
to discuss the college application process. If you have not already signed up for Scoir please do so
before that meeting. Look for an email from Scoir in your Inbox or Spam to register.

If you have not already submitted your Counselor Recommendation Questionnaire, please do so ASAP.
This document can be found here -

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-eqGZeYhgEe-pYOKmMagR-2-i-gyR3NPpNZyZHHid2rNI/edit

Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Counseling Website. Be sure to visit it frequently -
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/

We hope you have fared the storm okay the past couple of days. If there is anything we can do to help,
please feel free to reach out.

Have a great long weekend! See you on Wednesday. It will be a D day.
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